
 

TO ALL BRANCH, UNIT AND ASSOCIATE MEMBERS 
 

Branch Meeting:         Wednesday Dec 13th @ 4:30 PM  
Unit Meeting:         Thursday  Dec 14th   @ 5 PM  
National website:  http://www.fra.org/    
Facebook: FRA Club 170 
 

The Branch meeting will be held on December 13th at 4:30 P.M. 

I hope all of you had a great Thanksgiving with family and friends. 

Well, we are finally getting some movement on the repair of our building. 
Checks have been received for the repair now we can get with the 
contractor and get a contract signed so permits can be applied for. We hope 
this process won't take very long. This whole has been nothing but a 
nightmare. Let’s all keep our fingers crossed that things go well. 

I have been informed that there are changes coming to the FRA as of the 
first of next year here are just a couple I know of. Officers will be allowed to 
join the FRA without any previous enlisted service. One other thing I know 
of is that the cost of Life memberships are going up quite a bit so if you want 
to have a life membership buy it before the first of next year.  

  

Christmas is just around the corner. Please keep our veterans in mind for 
help and support. 

  

With that note I'll wish all of you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

  

                       Anchors away Shipmates stay warm and safe. 

                                            Pat Guyot President 


